
 

If you would like additional information about the Joint Audit Program, contact Holly Coon, Multistate Tax 
Commission, 444 North Capitol Street, N.W., Suite 425, Washington, D.C. 20001  

Telephone (334) 513-8808      Email hcoon@mtc.gov 

                      
    MULTISTATE TAX COMMISSION 

          
   

 

To:  Members, Executive Committee   
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Subject: Report of the Audit Committee 
  

 

 

The audit committee last met on July 28, 2020.  This was the first meeting 

of the committee in fiscal year 2021.  There were 92 members, guests and 

staff present during the public session and 72 members and staff present 

during the closed session of the meeting. There were 9 members of the 

public present during the public session, and there were 50 individuals 

representing 25 audit program states present during the closed session of 

the meeting. 

 

 

During this meeting, the audit committee reviewed the status of all audits, 

in progress or recently closed. The audit committee also reviewed audit 

narratives provided by some taxpayers under MTC audit.  Last year, the 

audit committee voted to allow taxpayer provided narratives, alongside staff 

provided narratives, to be included in the audit committee materials. 

  

During the closed session of the meeting, the audit committee asked the 

Audit Director to propose a more detailed format for reporting audit results. 

Audit results for the Joint Audit Program have historically been limited to 

the amount of proposed assessments.     

 

 

The audit committee will meet for the second time in fiscal year 2021 on 

November 17, 2020 during the MTC fall meetings which will be held via 

teleconference. 

 

 


